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The Good Pub Guide 2013
This is a good guide for a sustainable lifestyle. It's as simple as that.
Would you like to live more sustainably, but without putting a lot of time,
effort or money into it? Then this is your book. It's filled with practical
and positive tips on fashion, beauty, food, home, work, travel and leisure,
and shows that stylish and sustainable go very well together. In particular,
it demonstrates that it is about being good, not perfect: about smart
choices, doing what you can and what suits you. With this modern handbook,
sustainable fashion and lifestyle expert Marieke Eyskoot makes green living
fun and doable. The right addresses, beautiful labels, great places,
surprising facts and handy solutions – exactly what you need. Because doing
good and feeling good at the same time: this is what everyone is looking
for.

The Good Pub Guide 2019
Once again organized county by county, The Good Pub Guide is as invaluable
as ever. Its comprehensive yearly updates and countless reader reports
ensure that only the very best pubs make the grade. Here you will find
classic country pubs, town-centre inns, riverside retreats, historic gems
and exciting newcomers, plus gastropubs, and pubs specialising in malt
whisky or own-brew beer. Find out the top pubs in each county for beer,
dining and accommodation, and discover the winners of the coveted titles of
Pub of the Year and Landlord of the Year. Packed with information, The Good
Pub Guide 2013 is a fund of honest, entertaining and indispensable
information. Whether you are planning a night out, a weekend away,
holidaying in the UK or looking for a local pub, Alisdair Aird and Fiona
Stapley have it covered.

Good Guide to Dog Friendly Pubs, Hotels and B&Bs: 6th Edition
What happens when you want to take a holiday, or even just pop out for a
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drink, and your dog looks up at you with those expectant eyes? Do you know
which pubs welcome muddy paws with a bowl of water and a dog biscuit? Or
where you and your dog can both enjoy a comfortable overnight stay? From the
editors of the UK's No 1 travel guide, the much loved Good Pub Guide, comes
the latest edition of the Good Guide to Dog Friendly Pubs, Hotels and B&Bs.
Featuring fully updated information, the guide provides you with hundreds of
wonderful places in the UK to drink, eat and stay with your pet. With this
book to hand, there's no need to leave your dog at home. Faithful friends
deserve a break too!

Camra's Good Beer Guide 2018
The National Security Agency is the world’s most powerful, most far-reaching
espionage. Now with a new afterword describing the security lapses that
preceded the attacks of September 11, 2001, Body of Secrets takes us to the
inner sanctum of America’s spy world. In the follow-up to his bestselling
Puzzle Palace, James Banford reveals the NSA’s hidden role in the most
volatile world events of the past, and its desperate scramble to meet the
frightening challenges of today and tomorrow. Here is a scrupulously
documented account—much of which is based on unprecedented access to
previously undisclosed documents—of the agency’s tireless hunt for
intelligence on enemies and allies alike. Body of secrets is a riveting
analysis of this most clandestine of agencies, a major work of history and
investigative journalism. A New York Times Notable Book

Good Enough to Eat
Now in its 47th edition, the beer-lovers' bible is fully revised and updated
each year to feature recommended pubs across the United Kingdom that serve
the best real ale. The GBG is completely independent, with listings based
entirely on evaluation by CAMRA members. The unique breweries section lists
every brewery--micro, regional and national--that produces real ale in the
UK, and their beers. Tasting notes for the beers, compiled by CAMRA-trained
tasting teams, are also included. This is the complete book for beer lovers
and for anyone wanting to experience the UK's finest pubs.

The Good Food Guide
The Good Food Guide 2018 - for the first time - reviews restaurants and
awards hats across all capital cities in every Australian state and
territory ¿ from Darwin, Hobart, Sydney and Melbourne to Perth, Brisbane,
Adelaide and Canberra. Published by Fairfax Media, it builds on a proud,
38-year tradition of culinary tradition, independent journalism and review.
The Age Good Food Guide launched in 1979, followed by The Sydney Morning
Herald Good Food Guide in 1984 and, most recently, the Brisbane Times Good
Food Guide.The Good Food Guide 2018 merges the three previous Good Food
Guides, and combines it with the content from NSW, Victoria and Queensland
to include all states nationally. The extended reach of the Guide into
previously uncharted regional foodie regions ¿ including the Barossa Valley,
Margaret River and King Island ¿ helps ensure recognition of the crème de la
crème of Australia's dining industry.The Good Food Guide 2018 is edited by
Myffy Rigby and Roslyn Grundy.

The Financial Diet
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Don’t let your competitors race ahead of you. Get The Official ACT Prep
Guide today! The Official ACT Prep Guide 2021-2022 is created by the same
people who crafted the ACT. With inside knowledge of the ACT test, the
writers of this book packed the guide with practical and useful info to help
you ace the test. You’ll learn how to approach each question type on the
test and how to read and retain info quickly. In the book, you’ll find
answer keys to all the provided sample questions. Unlike other ACT prep
guides, this book includes official information from the people who wrote
the ACT test. It includes information regarding ACT super scores and more.
Gain an edge with six practice tests designed to whip you into peak ACT
shape. Don’t waste any more time with guides written by outsiders. The
Official ACT Prep Guide 2021-2022 contains all the inside info you need
about new additions to the ACT test. The only book with 6(!) official
practice tests written by the makers of the ACT Full of advice and
suggestions to increase your studying speed Detailed explanations for every
answer in the book Includes 400 flashcards online This guide will allow you
to do your absolute best on the test of your life. Do not miss out!

R Markdown
Britain's bestselling travel guide for over 30 years and the only truly
independent guide of its kind. ***Featured in the Guardian, the Times and
Mail Online and on BBC Radio 4*** The 37th edition of this much-loved book
is as irreplaceable as ever. Organised county by county, its yearly updates
and reader recommendations ensure that only the best pubs make the grade.
Here you will not only find a fantastic range of countryside havens,
bustling inns and riverside retreats, but also a growing number of
gastropubs and pubs specialising in malt whiskey and craft beers. Discover
the top pubs in each county for beer, food and accommodation, and find out
the winners of the coveted titles of Pub of the Year and landlord of the
Year. Packed with hidden gems, The Good Pub Guide continues to provide a
wealth of honest, entertaining and up-to-date information on the countries
drinking establishments.

The Official ACT Prep Guide 2021-2022, (Book + 6 Practice Tests
+ Bonus Online Content)
For 75 years, Mr. Boston has been America's bestselling drink-mixing guide
Every bartender's favorite drink-mixing guide is better than ever in this
all-new edition. This guide features new cocktail recipes from well-known
mixologists, easy-to-use information on equipment, guidance on building your
pantry and purchasing ingredients, helpful tips and techniques, and new
photographs that showcase the beauty of the finished cocktails. Includes
1,500 drinks ranging from classics like The Old-Fashioned Whiskey Cocktail
and The Martini Cocktail to regional favorites like the Ramos Gin Fizz and
the Mint Julep to contemporary drinks like the Limoncello Sour and the Stone
Wall Features new photography and nearly 200 new recipes for today's
bartenders, including cutting-edge cocktails with sake, absinthe, infused
spirits, and other contemporary flavors from the top mixologists Covers
nearly every cocktail imaginable, from classic martinis to trendy
cosmopolitans to holiday eggnog Updated with a new glossary for easily
accessible descriptions of hundreds of spirits from the familiar to the
obscure From bar chefs to cocktail party hosts, Mr. Boston: 75th Anniversary
Edition remains the most trusted guide for your bar.
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The World Book Encyclopedia
The 34th edition of this much-loved guide is as invaluable as ever.
Organized county by county, its comprehensive yearly updates and countless
reader recommendations ensure that only the very best pubs make the grade.
Here you will not only find classic country pubs, town centre inns,
riverside retreats and historic havens, but also popular newcomers including
gastropubs and pubs specialising in malt whisky and craft beer. Discover the
top pubs in each country for beer, food and accommodation, and find out the
winners of the coveted titles of Pub of the Year and Landlord of the Year.
Packed with hidden gems, The Good Pub Guide provides a wealth of honest,
entertaining, up-to-date and indispensable information.

Salt, Fat, Acid, Heat
A requisite countertop companion for all home chefs, Keys to Good Cooking
distils the modern scientific understanding of cooking and translates it
into immediately useful information. The book provides simple statements of
fact and advice, along with brief explanations that help cooks understand
why, and apply that understanding to other situations. Not a cookbook, Keys
to Good Cooking is, simply put, a book about how to cook well. A work of
astounding scholarship and originality, this is a concise and authoritative
guide designed to help home cooks navigate the ever-expanding universe of
recipes and ingredients and appliances, and arrive at the promised land of a
satisfying dish.

Good Food Guide 2018
The definitive guide to the therapeutic Japanese practice of shinrin-yoku,
or the art and science of how trees can promote health and happiness Notice
how a tree sways in the wind. Run your hands over its bark. Take in its
citrusy scent. As a society we suffer from nature deficit disorder, but
studies have shown that spending mindful, intentional time around
trees--what the Japanese call shinrin-yoku, or forest bathing--can promote
health and happiness. In this beautiful book--featuring more than 100 color
photographs from forests around the world, including the forest therapy
trails that criss-cross Japan--Dr. Qing Li, the world's foremost expert in
forest medicine, shows how forest bathing can reduce your stress levels and
blood pressure, strengthen your immune and cardiovascular systems, boost
your energy, mood, creativity, and concentration, and even help you lose
weight and live longer. Once you've discovered the healing power of trees,
you can lose yourself in the beauty of your surroundings, leave everyday
stress behind, and reach a place of greater calm and wellness.

This is a Good Guide - for a Sustainable Lifestyle
The Good Pub Guide: The North of England
The latest updated edition of the market-leading guide to Good Manufacturing
Practice (GMP) in the food and drink industry This all-new, 7th edition of
Food and Drink - Good Manufacturing Practice: A Guide to its Responsible
Management features a wealth of new information reflecting changes in the
industry and advances in science that have occurred since the publication of
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the last edition back in 2013. They include topics such as: Food Safety
Culture, Food Crime and Food Integrity Management Systems, Food Crime Risk
Assessment including vulnerability risk assessment and Threat Analysis
Critical Control Point (TACCP), Security and Countermeasures, Food Toxins,
Allergens and Risk Assessment, Provenance and authenticity, Electronic and
digital traceability technologies, Worker Welfare Standards; Smart
Packaging, Food Donation Controls and Animal Food Supply, Safety Culture;
Provenance and integrity testing and Sustainability Issues. In addition to
the new topics mentioned above, Food and Drink - Good Manufacturing
Practice, 7th Edition offers comprehensive coverage of information in
chapters on Quality Management System; Hazard Analysis Critical Control
Point (HACCP); Premises and Equipment; Cleaning and Sanitation; Product
Control, Testing and Inspection; Heat Preserved Foods; Frozen Foods; Foods
for Catering and Vending Operations; and much more. Comprises both general
guidance and food sector-specific requirements for good manufacturing
practice Incorporates all the most recent developments and changes in UK and
EU law Provides a readable and accessible reference for busy managers in the
food industry Food and Drink - Good Manufacturing Practice: A Guide to its
Responsible Management, 7th Edition is a valuable reference for anyone in a
managerial or technical capacity concerned with the manufacture, storage,
and distribution of food and drink. The book is also a “must –read” for the
recommended reading lists for food science, food technology and food policy
undergraduate and postgraduate studies. IFST - the Institute of Food Science
and Technology is the leading qualifying body for food professionals in
Europe and the only professional qualifying body in the UK concerned with
all aspects of food science and technology.

Body of Secrets
Outlines an exercise program designed to complement "The South Beach Diet"
eating guidelines and lifestyle recommendations, and details a twenty-minute
daily, three-phase workout that combines cardiovascular and functional
fitness practices.

Keys to Good Cooking
Britain's bestselling travel guide for over 35 years and the only truly
independent pub guide of its kind. ***Featured in the Guardian, the Times
and Mail Online and on BBC Radio 4*** The 38th edition of this much-loved
book is as irreplaceable as ever. Organised county by county, its yearly
updates and reader recommendations ensure that only the best pubs make the
grade. Here you will not only find a fantastic range of countryside havens,
bustling inns and riverside retreats, but also pubs known for their
excellent food, some specialising in malt whiskey and craft beers. Discover
the top pubs in each county for beer, food and accommodation, and find out
the winners of the coveted titles of Pub of the Year and landlord of the
Year. Packed with hidden gems, The Good Pub Guide continues to provide a
wealth of honest, entertaining and up-to-date information on the countries
drinking establishments.

Complete Guide to Home Canning and Preserving (Second Revised
Edition)
An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of elementary, junior
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high, and high school students.

The Good Pub Guide: London and the South East
"You're never far from a great pub and an excellent pint with the Good Beer
Guide to hand. Now in its 45th edition, the fully revised and updated Guide
recommends pubs in England, Scotland, Wales, Northern Ireland and offshore
islands that serve the best real ale. From country inns through urban style
bars to backstreet boozers - if you love pubs, don't leave home without the
Good Beer Guide"--Page 4 of cover.

The South Beach Diet Supercharged
Where the Crawdads Sing
This handy portable guide features up-to-date information, including food,
drinks, facilities and opening hours, for the best pubs in London and the
south east of England, as chosen by the highly respected editors of the
annual Good Pub Guide. Spanning Berkshire, Buckinghamshire, Hampshire, Isle
of Wight, Kent, Oxfordshire, Surrey, Sussex, and London here are handpicked
pubs specialising in food, wine, malt whisky or own-brew beer. Whether
you're planning a holiday in this part of the UK and trying to find some
charming pub accommodation, looking for a place to enjoy a weekend walk with
the dog, or simply in search of some warming pub food and a welcome pint of
real ale, this is the guide for you.

The Good Food Guide 2018
Students will learn how to select, store, prepare, and serve foods while
preserving their nutrients, flavors, textures, and colors.

The Good Food Guide to Washington and Oregon
R Markdown: The Definitive Guide is the first official book authored by the
core R Markdown developers that provides a comprehensive and accurate
reference to the R Markdown ecosystem. With R Markdown, you can easily
create reproducible data analysis reports, presentations, dashboards,
interactive applications, books, dissertations, websites, and journal
articles, while enjoying the simplicity of Markdown and the great power of R
and other languages. In this book, you will learn Basics: Syntax of Markdown
and R code chunks, how to generate figures and tables, and how to use other
computing languages Built-in output formats of R Markdown:
PDF/HTML/Word/RTF/Markdown documents and ioslides/Slidy/Beamer/PowerPoint
presentations Extensions and applications: Dashboards, Tufte handouts,
xaringan/reveal.js presentations, websites, books, journal articles, and
interactive tutorials Advanced topics: Parameterized reports, HTML widgets,
document templates, custom output formats, and Shiny documents. Yihui Xie is
a software engineer at RStudio. He has authored and co-authored several R
packages, including knitr, rmarkdown, bookdown, blogdown, shiny, xaringan,
and animation. He has published three other books, Dynamic Documents with R
and knitr, bookdown: Authoring Books and Technical Documents with R
Markdown, and blogdown: Creating Websites with R Markdown. J.J. Allaire is
the founder of RStudio and the creator of the RStudio IDE. He is an author
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of several packages in the R Markdown ecosystem including rmarkdown,
flexdashboard, learnr, and radix. Garrett Grolemund is the co-author of R
for Data Science and author of Hands-On Programming with R. He wrote the
lubridate R package and works for RStudio as an advocate who trains
engineers to do data science with R and the Tidyverse.

Food and Drink - Good Manufacturing Practice
*Get your pub on with 10% more content than other beer and pub guides, and
over 80 new entries this year* The 36th edition of this much-loved guide is
as invaluable as ever. Organized county by county, its comprehensive yearly
updates and countless reader recommendations ensure that only the very best
pubs make the grade. Here you will not only find classic country pubs, town
centre inns, riverside retreats and historic havens, but also popular
newcomers including gastro pubs and pubs specialising in malt whisky and
craft beer. Discover the top pubs in each country for beer, food and
accommodation, and find out the winners of the coveted titles of Pub of the
Year and Landlord of the Year. Packed with hidden gems, The Good Pub Guide
provides a wealth of honest, entertaining, up-to-date and indispensable
information.

CAMRA's Good Beer Guide 2020
How to get good with money, even if you have no idea where to start. The
Financial Diet is the personal finance book for people who don’t care about
personal finance. Whether you’re in need of an overspending detox, buried
under student debt, or just trying to figure out how to live on an entrylevel salary, The Financial Diet gives you tools to make a budget,
understand investments, and deal with your credit. Chelsea Fagan has tapped
a range of experts to help you make the best choices for you, but she also
knows that being smarter with money isn’t just about what you put in the
bank. It’s about everything—from the clothes you put in your closet, to your
financial relationship habits, to the food you put in your kitchen (instead
of ordering in again). So The Financial Diet gives you the tools to
negotiate a raise and the perfect cocktail recipe to celebrate your new
salary. The Financial Diet will teach you: • how to get good with money in a
year. • the ingredients everyone needs to have a budget-friendly kitchen. •
how to talk about awkward money stuff with your friends. • the best way to
make (and stick to!) a budget. • how to take care of your house like a grownup. • what the hell it means to invest (and how you can do it).

R for Data Science
The Good Food Guide
The Model Rules of Professional Conduct provides an up-to-date resource for
information on legal ethics. Federal, state and local courts in all
jurisdictions look to the Rules for guidance in solving lawyer malpractice
cases, disciplinary actions, disqualification issues, sanctions questions
and much more. In this volume, black-letter Rules of Professional Conduct
are followed by numbered Comments that explain each Rule's purpose and
provide suggestions for its practical application. The Rules will help you
identify proper conduct in a variety of given situations, review those
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instances where discretionary action is possible, and define the nature of
the relationship between you and your clients, colleagues and the courts.

Roadfood
An introduction to nutrition describes the six categories of nutrients
needed for good health, how they work in the body, and what foods provide
each, as well as food experiments and recipes, in a kid-friendly format.
Reprint.

Good Food, Great Medicine
The 2019 edition of this acclaimed, highly trusted national guide - the home
of the hats - reviews 500 restaurants around Australia and award the best
eateries from Darwin to Hobart, Melbourne to Perth, and Sydney to Brisbane.
The Age Good Food Guide was launched in 1979 and The Sydney Morning Herald
Good Food Guide followed five years later. With the addition of The Brisbane
Times, The Canberra Times and WA Today, the Good Food Guide is Australia's
most trusted restaurant guide, compiled and edited by respected, independent
critics. Reviewers arrive unannounced, pay for their own meals and are
stringent judges, looking at service, ambiance, the X factor and, of course,
the food. Hats are awarded to the best of the best. To achieve a hat is a
pinnacle of a chef's career and a restaurant's history, and the term
'hatted' has become part of the Australian lexicon.

Good Food Guide 2018
Filled with enticing alternatives for chain-weary-travelers, Roadfood
provides descriptions of and directions to (complete with regional maps) the
best lobster shacks on the East Coast; the ultimate barbecue joints down
South; the most indulgent steak houses in the Midwest; and dozens of topnotch diners, hotdog stands, ice-cream parlors, and uniquely regional finds
in between. Each entry delves into the folkways of a restaurant's locale as
well as the dining experience itself, and each is written in the Sterns'
entertaining and colorful style.

The Good Pub Guide 2016
Model Rules of Professional Conduct
"An evidence-based guide to using the Mediterranean diet and your kitchen in
the pursuit of optimal health"--Cover.

Guide to Good Food
Whether you've never picked up a knife or you're an accomplished chef, there
are only four basic factors that determine how good your food will taste.
Salt, Fat, Acid, and Heat are the four cardinal directions of cooking, and
they will guide you as you choose which ingredients to use and how to cook
them, and they will tell you why last minute adjustments will ensure that
food tastes exactly as it should. This book will change the way you think
about cooking and eating, and help you find your bearings in any kitchen,
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with any ingredients, while cooking any meal. --

Mr. Boston Official Bartender's Guide
The Good Food Guide 2018 - for the first time - reviews restaurants and
awards hats across all capital cities in every Australian state and
territory ¿ from Darwin, Hobart, Sydney and Melbourne to Perth, Brisbane,
Adelaide and Canberra. Published by Fairfax Media, it builds on a proud,
38-year tradition of culinary tradition, independent journalism and review.
The Age Good Food Guide launched in 1979, followed by The Sydney Morning
Herald Good Food Guide in 1984 and, most recently, the Brisbane Times Good
Food Guide.The Good Food Guide 2018 merges the three previous Good Food
Guides, and combines it with the content from NSW, Victoria and Queensland
to include all states nationally. The extended reach of the Guide into
previously uncharted regional foodie regions ¿ including the Barossa Valley,
Margaret River and King Island ¿ helps ensure recognition of the crème de la
crème of Australia¿s dining industry.The Good Food Guide 2018 is edited by
Myffy Rigby and Roslyn Grundy.

The Good Pub Guide 2018
Delicious recipes and the ultimate wellbeing plan for a healthy gut in 6
weeks. 'A better gut means better health. It really is that simple. And it
works at every level of the body, as friendly microbes affect not only the
digestion of our food but also brain health, mood, emotions, energy levels,
ageing, weight loss and so much more. Understanding this can give us the
blueprint for a longer, happier, healthier life.' Liz Earle, MBE is one of
the world's most respected and trusted authorities on wellbeing. Following
on from her popular 6-week guide Skin, Liz now reveals a brand-new plan to
detox, cleanse and nourish the digestive system to improve your inner health
and outer beauty. Packed with the latest science and beautifully illustrated
throughout, The Good Gut Guide provides practical advice on pre- and
probiotics, fermented foods and how best to address your individual needs
and goals - whether these be specific to life stage, a long-standing health
issue or weight loss. An expert in feel-good food and eating well to look
your best, Liz also shares 80 nutritious recipes - including many suitable
for vegetarians - to help you achieve wellbeing from within.

Good Vibes, Good Life
"This book introduces you to R, RStudio, and the tidyverse, a collection of
R packages designed to work together to make data science fast, fluent, and
fun. Suitable for readers with no previous programming experience"--

Forest Bathing
Get your pub on with Britain's bestselling travel guide for over 35 years.
***Featured in the Guardian, the Times and Mail Online and on BBC Radio 4***
Now in its 39th edition, The Good Pub Guide remains Britain's best-loved
guide to pubs around the country. Organised county by county, yearly updates
and reader recommendations ensure that only the best pubs make the grade.
Whether you're seeking a countryside haven or a bustling city inn, a family
friendly eatery or somewhere with great craft beer, The Good Pub Guide will
never steer you wrong. It offers comprehensive information on everything
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from opening hours and prices to pub dogs, with starred reviews marking
truly outstanding establishments. Discover the best in each county for beer,
food and accommodation, and find out the winners of the coveted titles of
'Pub of the Year' and 'Landlord of the Year'. Packed with honest,
entertaining and up-to-date information, this is the only pub guide you'll
ever need and the perfect gift for any pub lover and opens with special
contributions from James Blunt, Seedlip founder Ben Branson, Great British
Bake Off winner Candice Brown and best-selling author Christopher Winn.

The Good Pub Guide 2020
Practical, easy-to-follow guide tells how to select, prepare, and can
fruits, vegetables, poultry, red meats, and seafoods; how to preserve fruit
spreads, fermented foods, and pickled vegetables; and much more.

Good Pub Guide 2021
Instagram guru Vex King provides guidelines on how to change the way one
thinks, feels, speaks, and acts.

The Good Food Guide 2019
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING PHENOMENON More than 6 million copies sold A
Reese Witherspoon x Hello Sunshine Book Club Pick A Business Insider
Defining Book of the Decade "I can't even express how much I love this book!
I didn't want this story to end!"--Reese Witherspoon "Painfully
beautiful."--The New York Times Book Review For years, rumors of the "Marsh
Girl" have haunted Barkley Cove, a quiet town on the North Carolina coast.
So in late 1969, when handsome Chase Andrews is found dead, the locals
immediately suspect Kya Clark, the so-called Marsh Girl. But Kya is not what
they say. Sensitive and intelligent, she has survived for years alone in the
marsh that she calls home, finding friends in the gulls and lessons in the
sand. Then the time comes when she yearns to be touched and loved. When two
young men from town become intrigued by her wild beauty, Kya opens herself
to a new life--until the unthinkable happens. Where the Crawdads Sing is at
once an exquisite ode to the natural world, a heartbreaking coming-of-age
story, and a surprising tale of possible murder. Owens reminds us that we
are forever shaped by the children we once were, and that we are all subject
to the beautiful and violent secrets that nature keeps.

The Good Gut Guide
This handy portable guide features up-to-date information, including food,
drinks, facilities and opening hours, for the best pubs in the North of
England, as chosen by the highly respected editors of the annual Good Pub
Guide. Spanning Cheshire, Cleveland, County Durham, Cumbria, Greater
Manchester, Lancashire, Merseyside, Northumberland, Tyne & Wear and
Yorkshire here are handpicked pubs specialising in food, wine, malt whisky
and own-brew beer. Whether you're planning a holiday in this part of the UK
and trying to find some charming pub accommodation, looking for a place to
enjoy a weekend walk with the dog, or simply in search of some warming pub
food and a welcome pint of real ale, this is the guide for you.
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